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National Philoptochos Disburses $275,000 to Hellenic College/Holy Cross School of Theology  
for State-of-the-Art Technology Upgrades 

 
 
 

For immediate release: June 12, 2020 
 
New York, NY - The Greek Orthodox Ladies Philoptochos Society, Inc. is pleased to announce an 
immediate disbursement of $275,000 to Hellenic College/Holy Cross School of Theology. These funds 
will be used to install state-of-the-art technology infrastructure and systems at the campus.  
 
The project encompasses the following improvements: 
 

• Modernize the WIFI Wiring and Server connectivity, thereby increasing bandwidth on campus 
and enabling installation of upgraded cabling, wiring and hardware; server, operating system, 
network, switches, and firewall will be updated. 

• Modernize the technological configuration of each classroom, installing new wiring, cabling, 
adaptors, WIFI, HDMI, etc. necessary to enhance the learning experience in every classroom, the 
library, gym, and rooms in the administration building used for teaching. The upgraded wiring will 
enable installation of modern Audio-Visual technology, Clear Touch Interactive Panels and 
Projectors, and microphones that will permit instructors to project notes, lectures, and movies with 
the assistance of their Chromebooks, which is also included in the project.  

• Chromebook Pixel Go Chromebooks, including 8 years of software updates, for every faculty 
member to enable them to access and use the new technology in their classrooms, and further, to 
create virtual classrooms for the 21st century learner. 

 
These upgraded technological systems will enrich the education of students in both the college and the 
seminary. The enhancements are especially critical at a time when distance learning has become 
essential. National Philoptochos thanks its chapters and faithful stewards without whom this 
significant donation would not have been possible. 
 

### 
 
The Greek Orthodox Ladies Philoptochos Society is the philanthropic arm of the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of 
America. Website: www.philoptochos.org 
 
For more information contact:  
Amy Kalogeropoulos, Development & Information Officer  
646.856.7899 mobile 
amyk@philoptochos.org 
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